
From: Sheryl Bryant
To: Public Comment
Subject: Agenda item 14b
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 6:49:31 PM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments,
links, or requests for information.

Water service increase: 3% twice in 2021, and once each year 2022, 2023, & 2024 is a huge increase.
Waste water service increase: 3.5% twice in 2021, once each year in 2022, 2023 & 2024.
Storm water had no % listed, but lists increases in 2021, 2022, 2023, & 2024.
These increases are greater than CPI. I have seen my water bill go from winter use ~$10, & summer use ~$70
(1990’s). I’m not sure when current rates went into effect, but my bill is $85 to $110(summer). I certainly don’t use
much water in winter!
The proposed increases seem excessive!
Help for Utilities Assistance program is admirable, but what percent of Carson City needs assistance ?
Expansion of Waste Water Treatment Plant was funded in part by Federal funds.
New housing construction & commercial buildings need to be assessed at higher rates as those of us who have lived
here years have paid for infrastructure already in place.
Sheryl Bryant
Sent from my iPhone
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From: D M Aunkst
To: Public Comment
Subject: Nov. 19th Supervisors Board Meeting #146 641 6463
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 10:22:29 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

I would have to oppose any increases in water/sewer rates.  These proposed rate increases are a
result of historical poor planning by the Board of Supervisors.  Too much funding has been spent
on projects like "Complete Streets", which should have been used for infrastructure projects.
Since if lived in my current house the water/sewer rates have more than doubled in ten years.

David Aunkst
CC Ward #2
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